
 
CITY OF KILLEEN 

ATTACHMENT A 

REQUEST TO PLACE ITEM ON THE AGENDA 
(Per Section 1-20 of Governing Standards and Expectations) 

 

Requestor(s). Councilman Michael Boyd                                                                                                       

Date: September 2, 2022                                                                                                   

 

Problem/Issue/Idea Name for Agenda:  

Lack of Informative Signage  
 

Description of Problem/Issue/Idea:  

There are 3 “gateways” into the City of Killeen. The City currently has one (1) welcome 
sign located at its south entrance, alongside Highway 195. A welcome sign no longer 
exists at the east entrance alongside Interstate 14, nor has a welcome sign been re-
established at the west entrance. Additionally, citizens are regularly unaware of whom 
their local government representatives are as well as councilmember Districts. The City 
also lacks dedicated electronic signage to communicate events, closures, news, alerts, 
election information, etc.  
 

Requested Action:  

Consider establishing welcome signs along Interstate 14 at both east and west entrances. 
Consider establishing 2 to 4 road signs displaying councilmember names/designation at 
strategic locations in Killeen. Consider establishing a limited number of Councilmember 
district boundary signs in strategic locations. Consider establishing dedicated electronic 
signage to communicate pertinent City information. 
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